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Date: August 31, 2021 

 

Subject:   9/11 REMEMBRANCE VEHICLE UNVEILING   
 

 

Chief Art Acevedo and members of the Miami Police Department will unveil our 

newly wrapped Miami Police 9/11 Remembrance vehicle,  and will present a check to 

the Tunnel to Towers Foundation with the proceeds collected during the sale of our 

20th Anniversary 9/11 Remembrance Badge.  

 

The unveiling will take place tomorrow, Wednesday, September 1, 2021, at 2:00 

p.m. in the courtyard in front of the Miami Police Headquarters, located at 400 N.W. 

2 Avenue, Miami, Florida 33128. 

 

A special thanks to the Community Police Relations Foundation (CPRF) who 

generously donated the vehicle wrap in honor and remembrance all of the brave 

civilians, police officers, and firefighters who laid down their lives to save others on 

September 11, 2001.   

 

Face masks and social distancing will be required.  

 

Media is invited and encouraged to attend. 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anyone with information is urged to contact the Miami Police Department’s Homicide Unit at (305) 

603-6350. Those with information that wish to remain anonymous can contact Miami-Dade Crime 

 

Ofc. Kenia Fallat       Lt. R. Valdes/Sgt. S. Green     
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August 31, 2021 
 

 


